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         Tuesday 28th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                          
 

Year 3 History Day ‘Roman Day’  
 
 
As part of our History unit of work in Year 3, children have been learning a new topic of ‘The Romans’, 
and as a way of celebrating the end of our topic and bringing all of our learning to life, we will be 
having an fun and immersive day at school where children will take part in a range of practical and 
written activities in class related to ‘The Romans’.   
 
This learning event will be on Monday 10th February 2025. 
There is no cost for this day.   
 
 
On this History Day at school, children are welcome to dress up in a Roman outfit (in 
appropriate/covering tops, trousers, shorts or skirts) or wear their school uniform if they prefer.   
Please see below some examples of the style of clothing worn in this time.  
 
All the activities will be taking place at school during normal school hours so, children should arrive 
at school at the normal time of 08:40am.  
If you have any questions about the day, please feel free to speak to Ms Asante or Ms Cable. 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Ms Asante and Ms Cable  
Year3 Class Teachers  
 
 
 
 
 

Learning Together, Learning for Life. 
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